

SDC CONNECT

STAY TUNED FOR:

February 20, 2020 –
 Community Consultation on
 FSR+ Project @ 12pm – Takla
 Potlatch House

FSR+ Project's online survey link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ FSR PROJECT

- Announcement of our annual community meetings for 2020
- More information on the feasibility study for the manufacture of Structural Insulated Panels (SIPs)
- Launch of Sasuchan
 Environmental's logo and website
- Follow up protocol for those who have completed the Takla Nation membership survey. Expect a call or email from us in the near future:)

Welcome to 2020!

New Employee Alert!

We would like to introduce our newest employee, Jessica Wiens. She started working with us on January 6, 2020 and is our forest technologist. To learn more about Jessica, view her biography on our website under "About" -> "Our Team".

Announcement of New Environmental Limited Partnership

Sasuchan Development Corporation and EDI Environmental Dynamics Inc have established a limited partnership, Sasuchan Environmental LP. Sasuchan Environmental's goals are to leverage the combined multidisciplinary skillsets by using extensive local experience to provide clients with the best services and products.

"We are very excited for the future of Sasuchan Environmental," said Tom Lewis, CEO of Sasuchan Development Corporation. "The combination of our complimentary skill sets will form a multidisciplinary team, who are focused on building a sustainable business and providing excellent service and value for our clients. Through this limited partnership we will build capacity, empower individuals, and provide significant learning and economic opportunities for the Takla community members and businesses."

Environmental Technician Certificate Program is upon us!

Our rescheduled training from 4 months ago is moving forward and the program is set for April 20 – May 22, 2020. If you have signed up when we first announced, you will be contacted from Nancy Parent. We encourage anyone with an interest to apply, but with limited seating, we must go through the shortlisting process. Do not let this discourage you from signing up though! Sign up (and don't forget to bring your resume) with Nancy at the Takla Admin office: 1-250-996-7877

First Nations Youth Training Program

Four Takla Nation youth members were accepted into Blue Collar's First Nations Youth Training Program. They will be away for 6 weeks getting work experience and certificate training and we are so proud!

AME Roundup Conference

Our very own communications officer, Caitlin Abraham, was invited to speak at the AME Roundup conference in Vancouver, BC on January 22, 2020. She sat on a panel and shared her perspective on indigenous youth in mining and exploration.



WE WILL BE ATTENDING TAKLA NATION'S JOB FAIR

The Nation has set a date on their annual job fair hosted in the beautiful community with many companies invited to introduce themselves and their companies!

March 14, 2020 – 10am to 3pm @ Potlatch House

Breakfast & Lunch will be served!

And of course, DOOR PRIZES!

We hope to see you there!!

"What an experience! I've always considered myself a quiet and shy person, so I decided it was time to step out of my comfort zone. Today I was a panelist for Indigenous Youth in Mining & Exploration at the AME Roundup conference and had to publicly speak in front of a whole room... and lemme just say, that was exhilarating." – Caitlin Abraham



Road Safety Reminder

As the snow begins to melt, let's remember to drive with caution as there are still high snowbanks. Stay safe when traveling to and from the community and for any feedback regarding the FSR, fill out our quick survey and tell us how to improve.

FSR+ Project's online survey link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FSR_PROJECT



